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Cameron Wood

From: Phillip Long [pjlong@xtra.co.nz]
Sent: Tuesday, 2 March 2010 5:13 p.m.
To: Cameron Wood

Subject: Plan Change 7

Dear Cameron
We received a letter today in regards to Plan Change 7 and we would like to offer our full support for the change.

We own a block of land down Tancreds Road that has been designated LZ defered. We are happy for this land to be
developed as part of Lincoln township. If there is any possibility to have it zoned LZ then we would also be interested
in this change.

Please accept this email as our submission to the plan change.

Thanks

Phillip Long

AWL Long Childrens No 2 Trust
021684269



